
USAC

Via Electronic mail

July 13,2011

Sharon Gillett
Chief, Wireline Competition Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
44512· Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20552

Re: Schools and Lihraries Funds Available for Carry-forward.

Dear Ms. Gillett:

Richard A. Belden
ChicfOpcrating Officer

roeIden(p}usac.org

Per the inquiry of Wireline Competition Bureau staff, USAC has reviewed the funds
currently available for the Schools and Libraries Universal Service Support mechanism.
Since USAC filed the federal Universal Service Suppon Mechanism Fund Size
Projections for Third Quaner 20 lIon May 2, 2011 with the Commission, we have
identified additional funds in schools and libraries reserve accounts that were not already
designated for carry-forward. Such funds would be sufficient to make commitments at
the 80% discount level for Priority 2 requests for Ftmding Year 2010.

Sincerely,

!2wj4/JL
Richard A. Belden
Chief Operating Officer
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